23/1/2018
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FROM

H.0.D.

DEPT.OF CHEMISTRY
LITTLE FLOWER COLLEGE
GURUVAYOOR

TO

Dr. C RAJESH
DEPT.OF CHEMISTRY
M.E.S VALANCHERY

Sub: Permission for doing project .

Dear Sir,

The Dept. of chemistry of Little Flawer college wishes to associate a PG project in
your esteemed o‘rganization. We request your kind permission and co-operation for allowing
Ms. Sajna T.K of fourth semester M.Sc. Chemistry student of this college to do her PG project
during April — May 2018. | here by declare that the student will not use any chemicals from your
Laboratory and ready to pay the amount for their cost of work. We will be grateful to you if you
allow the same.

Thanking You
Yours Truly

HGD,
Dept. of Chemistry, -
Littie Flower CollegePR. M0
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